
 

 

 

Dear Families of Grace, 

  As many of you know, children’s programs and nursery services will re-open as of July 8th, 

2020.We are so excited to get back to normal and even more excited to see everyone! 

Programs included are:  

Wednesdays: Joy Group – 6:30-7:30; located in the Fellowship Hall.  

Sundays: Sunday school – 9:30-10:45, and Children’s Church 11:15-11:45; both are located in 

the Fellowship Hall.  

  Attached you will find new policies for both the nursery and Children’s Ministries. You will 

notice that the nursery has more guidelines than Sunday school. This is due to the age and close 

contact between an infant/toddler and the nursery staff.  You will also find new age 

requirements in the nursery. You will see that there are plenty of other options for your child, 

so don’t panic! We believe these new age requirements will better serve you and your family 

here at Grace.  

  If you have any questions, please contact me at childrensmin@visitgrace.org.  

 

Many Blessings, 

 

Frieda Guthrie 

Director of Children’s Ministries 
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